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Dear Students,

We trust that you are doing well and progressing smoothly through your academic | Journey with
us. This mail is a follow-up to our previous communications regarding the university's academic
policy, that all the students have to achieve a minimum cumulative attendance of 75% during the
semester.

It is imperative to understand that regular attendance is not merely a compliance necessity but a
fundamental element in comprehending course material, achieving academic excellence, and

preserving the academic rigor of our assessments. We urged all students to be diligent in
fulfilling attendance requirements, while also prioritizing their health and overall well-being.

Failing to meet the stipulated attendance requirement of 75% can have serious consequences,
including detention in upcoming Continuous Assessments (CA) and Semester-End Examination.
Therefore, looking ahead to the First Continuous Assessment, which will commence between
Sept 10- 14 2024, we urge all the students to attend classes regularly, arrive on time, and actively
participate in classroom activities.

To keep track of your attendance, you may check it regularly at the I[U mobile app. Please ensure
that your attendance is marked during each class. If you face any issues or have concerns
regarding your attendance, please reach out to your course coordinator or the course teacher for
assistance. List of detained students in the First Continuous Assessment (Odd Semester 2024)
will be displayed by the respective HODs on Sept 9, 2024.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. We extend our best
wishes to all of you in your academic pursuits.

Good luck for your upcoming examinations.

Controller of Examinations &
Chairman, Subcommittee for Teaching, Learning, and Evaluation



